Dear Parents,
We are so excited to tell you about an opportunity we have for our youth.  We are beginning a prayer partner program for our students.  The purpose of this program is to provide prayer over their lives so that the Holy Spirit’s will would be done in their lives.  We also want the students to pray for their prayer partner.  The connections that are made between the generations of our church will provide for spiritual growth in each person’s life.
We will be hosting an evening where the prayer partners will meet each other, exchange contact information, and share prayer requests.  It will be an evening where they are given time to get to know each other, be encouraged with a short devotion and then time to pray together.  In the fall, we will host a soup night for mature prayer partners, students, and their parents to connect.  Also, in the spring we will have an evening for the prayer partners to connect.  We encourage the prayer partners to have prayer as their number one focus!  If they choose to get together outside of the planned events, that is totally fine, but not required.  
We are asking that you will encourage your son/daughter to respond to their prayer partner’s emails, letters, texts, etc.  Also, encourage them to pray for their prayer partner.  Sending a birthday card with an encouraging note, sending at least two letters during the year, being present at the events, and praying is the commitment we are asking of your son/daughter.  If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us. 
If your student is interested in being paired up with a prayer partner, please respond to this email with their name, address, email address, and phone number.  We will contact you shortly with more details.
Blessings,
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